
     TO: Council Member Andrew Owen 

                  District 9 

 

 

    Date:    December 22, 2023 

 

 
    FROM:  Brad Silveria 

  Louisville Metro Alcoholic Beverage Control 

 

 

 

    RE:  Advertisement for a NQ2 Restaurant Retail Drink & 2 a.m. Extended Hours license(s) 

     Kayrouz’s Delicatessen, LLC. 

     dba/ Kayrouz’s Delicatessen   

     3202 Frankfort Ave. 

      

    

  

 

        

       Above is the information from the Advertisement for an alcoholic beverage license. 

 
KRS 243.360 requires a person to first advertise their intention to apply for alcoholic beverage 
licenses in the newspaper.  

 
Any person, association, corporation, or body politic may protest the granting of the license(s) by    

writing the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control, 500 Mero Street, 2 NE 33, Frankfort, Ky. 40601,   

within 30 days of the date of this legal publication.  

 

 Some of the reasons for refusal of a license as stated in KRS 243.450 are  

Premise does not comply fully with all alcoholic beverage control statutes and regulations of 

the board. 

The applicant or the premises does not comply with all regulations of a city administrator. 

The applicant has done an act for which a revocation of license would be authorized. 

The applicant has made any false material statement in his application. 

Other factors include public sentiment in the area, number of licensed outlets in the area,  

potential for future growth, type of area involved, type of transportation available and financial 

potential of the area. 

The above and attached data is being sent to you for your information.  If you have any 

questions or need additional information regarding this premise, please contact me. 

 

 


